Lemos, June

From: Annemarie <aweibel@mcn.org>

Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 8:11 AM

To: Peters, Lindy; Norvell, Bernie; Morsell-Haye, Jessica; Albin-Smith, Tess; Rafanan, Marcia
Cc: Miller, Tabatha; Lemos, June

Subject: public comment item 7A, 21-246 for 5-24-20221 city council public hearing

Reg.: Conduct Public Hearing, Receive Report and Consider Adoption of Urgency Ordinance No. 964-2021 Extending the
Temporary 45-Day Moratorium on the Approval of Applications and Permits for Formula Businesses in the Inland Zoning
Areas

Dear Mayor and City Council members,

| am writing to you to in support of your attempt to consider extending the interim moratorium by adopting a new
ordinance. | understand that this extension could last for a period of ten months and fifteen days, however, | hope very
much that the adoption of formula business regulations will take far less time.

| hope that the development of formula business regulations will facilitate the possible orderly adoption of zoning code
amendments.

Thank you for considering voting on the formula business regulations in the near future and | do hope that there will be
also formula business regulations for the coastal area in the very near future.

Thanks, Annemarie Weibel
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